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Adopt a class report (maths measure and sensory circuit)                               Class 2 

I have once again had the great pleasure of meeting Mr Ferris, Mrs Nicholls, Mrs Wynne and class 2, and what a delightful class they are. I was welcomed by both staff and pupils, there was a level of calm in the classroom and so much enthusiasm from all, all of the pupils have developed greatly in maturity and have progressed greatly with their own independent learning. On arrival at school I was warmly greeted by the children whilst I was sitting in the reception area, as always the children were polite and friendly.  
My visit today was to spend some time observing Maths measure, and looking at the pupil’s maths books. The maths lesson I observed was to do with measure, the pupils measured in centimetres and millimetres, all had to measure their pencil and other objects to do this, they also measured fluids in litres and millilitres to see how much fluid they held and documented this in their work books. I could see evidence in the work books that they had been measuring different object to see the different measurements. Mr Ferris had given objectives to be met and I could also see traffic light self marking in their work.  
Sensory Circuits
I also had the privilege to observe one of class 2’s pupils participating in her sensory circuit. The sensory circuits cover alerting, focusing and calming, through different activities, this helps the pupils to refine and focus so they can calmly return to their work. 
Lunch time. 
I spent lunch time in the canteen, the calming background music was nice to hear, and I could see the older pupils helping the younger pupils this was lovely to see.  All were excellently behaved.
As always I have enjoyed my time with class 2, it is always wonderful to see how hard the children are working. I would like to thank Mr Ferris, Mrs Nicholls and Mrs Wynne and most of all the pupils for sharing this time with me and for showing me their work, also for showing me the birds and chicks through the class room window.
I am looking forward to my next visit. 
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